
 

Attention all students and parents of students: 
 
 

 On March 1st 2019, there will be a small tuition increase at Leading Edge Martial Arts.  
This increase applies to all tuition due on or after March 1st 2019. 
  
 Each year, LEMA evaluates its increase in operating expenses and every year or two there 
is a small tuition increase to offset the increased expenses.  Our expenses have continued to 
increase and therefore  we are over due for a small increase here at LEMA. 
  
 An evaluation of the surrounding martial art facilities in the area has shown that even after 
the March 1st increase, our tuition will remain quite a bit lower than the industry standard, 
despite the fact that we feel we offer a superior service.    
 
 If you do have any questions or concerns regarding tuition, please feel free to speak to 
Sensei. 
 
 Below is a general tuition guide line.  If you are unsure what you should be paying, please 
see a team member for assistance. 
 

 Martial Arts 
 

     Current Tuition                 As of  March 1st  2019 
 
1st Family Member  $135 per month    $140 per month 
 
2nd Family Member       $100 per month    $105 per month 
 
3rd Family Member  $ 70 per month    $70 per month  
and each subsequent 
family member. 
 

 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sensei Rob, Sensei Bart, and Team LEMA 

Tuition Increase Notice 


